
Undergraduate introductions 

to Queens’ College Library and 

e-resources  

Subject-specific induction sessions for all  

undergraduate freshers take place  

between 16.00 and 18.30 on  

Thursday 4th & Friday 5th October. 

 

To find out the time of your particular subject  

session, please see the notice board in the 

Library lobby or speak to a member 

of  the Library staff. 
 


